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Dear Mr Weyergans, 

First of all thank you very much for the opportunity to test your newly developed Vacustyler device. We used it in our service course in 2001 and carried out initial tests on improvement of capillarisation and venous drainage. Our physiotherapists and the drivers with whom we carried out a treatment here reacted positively – although the use of the device was at first regarded with scepticism due to unfamiliarity. Using it in competitive sport does need some getting used to and for this reason continuous application would be advisable. 

When taking our standardised measurements on the day after the treatment we could not establish any remarkable changes in the levels of basal heart frequency, blood pressure, variation of heart frequency or urea. But on the following day a high degree of general well-being was confirmed, which does indicate a more optimal regeneration. Due to the size of the device and the problem of transport the Vacustyler could only be used in the area of training. 

We had to dispense with our main aim of taking the Vacustyler with us on tour due to the transport capacity needed. From our point of view this is very regrettable – but we could not and cannot provide the necessary logistics and infrastructure at the moment. Using the Vacustyler in a marathon race where we consider it to be very useful for regeneration would however require an additional transport vehicle and driver. 

We will return the Vacustyler to you this week and thank you once again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Wolfram Lindner 

sports manager
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